
From: Dwight Johnson
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Proposed assessment for public improvements File# MO2401
Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 9:48:12 AM

Hello, 
Please be advised that we have been notified of a proposed Mill and Overlay project
Cretin/Bayard Area Phase 2 and have no objection to the proposed project or the proposed
assessment.  In fact, we welcome the project and believe the proposed assessment is fair and
worthwhile.  I thank the City for proposing a timely improvement of our streets.

Dwight Johnson
2132 Eleanor Ave
St. Paul, MN 55116
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